
 

 

The following item(s) of 

correspondence were received in 

opposition to Rezoning Reference # 

16-36. 

 



Duly 22 2016

City Clerks Office
Burnaby City Hall

Untitled

Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965
Amendment Bylaw No. 28 2016 Bylaw No. 13628

Please be advised that we are not in favour of the above Bylaw change. We have
lived at our address for over 40 years and have seen our neighbourhood change from
single family housing to multiple families and multiple suites. Enough is enough.

Thank you

Michael and Carole Graves

5370 McKee Street

Burnaby BC
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